
                                                  ABSENTEE BALLOT APPLICATION UPDATE  

                               REGARDING POTENTIAL CONTRACTION OF COVID -19  

 

On April 19, 2021 the GOVERNOR issued Executive Order 202.102., which 
extends all prior Executive Orders not specifically withdrawn through May 19, 
2021. 

Executive Order 202.81, issued on December 11, 2020 modified the 
absentee ballot provisions contained in Education Law and 2018a and 
2018b to dem the potential for the contraction of COVID-19 as an illness 
for purposes of request or receipt of an absentee ballot. Therefore, by 
virtue of the new Executive Order, Executive Order 202.81 will remain in 
effect through May 19, 2021. 

 

If you are requesting an absentee ballot based on a potential contraction of 
COVID -19, you may request for an application for an absentee ballot directly 
with the District Clerk by calling 516-887-6483 and it will be mailed to you. 

If you prefer to pick up an absentee ballot application, it can be provided from 
the hours of 8 am to 4pm (Monday through Friday) at the Administration 
Building 301 Wicks Lane, Malverne  

(when completing the application check “illness” as an excuse for your 
request).   

Completed applications must be received at least (7) days before the 
election if the ballot is to be mailed to the applicant, (May 11, 2021), or the 
day before the election if the ballot is to be delivered personally to the 
applicant. 

Completed absentee ballots must be received by the District Clerk no later 
than 5:00pm on May 18, 2021.  

Mail to: District Clerk  

Malverne Union Free School District   

Administration Building 301 Wicks Lane  

Malverne, NY 11565  


